
Dear Pre K Parents,


We are very excited to start a new Pre K year 
with you and your child.  It was such a delight to 
meet each and every one of your children at 
screening. We have some new members of our 
Kindergarten and Pre K team, Ms. Bailey DeBiase, 
Ms. Sheena Harp, and Mrs. Elaine Vajentic.  They 
bring with them an enthusiasm and excitement for 
teaching and learning with young children.


We have a new Pre K room this year.  This will 
help us socially distance when playing and working 
at school.  The rooms are set up and ready for 
some eager children to join in the fun.


The first day of school for Pre K is Monday,  
September 21, 2020.  Pre K students will attend 
school on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays for 
the full day.  Your child may eat breakfast and 
lunch at school free of charge.  If your child is 
having breakfast he/she should be at school at 
7:45, as the school day begins at 8:05.




All students should have a back pack that is 
clearly marked with his/her name on or in it.  
Please send in a few healthy snacks each day and 
a refillable water bottle.  This bottle will be sent 
home daily for cleaning.  Your child will be issued 
a Home/School Folder which will be in his/her 
pack each day. Please check it daily for parent 
homework or important info and messages from 
school.  You may use this folder as a means of 
communication for changes in your child’s schedule 
or important information that we may need to 
know.  


See the supply list below.


Please let me know if you have any questions or 
concerns.  The number for the school is 246-2282.  
My email address is wfriend@strattonschool.org.  
Please visit our Stratton website for additional 
information, menus, and Covid updates for safety 
information.


mailto:wfriend@strattonschool.org


Thank you for choosing Stratton Elementary 
School.  We look forward to working with you and 
your child.


Sincerely,


Mrs. Friend

Ms. Bailey DeBiase

Ms. Sheena Harp

Mrs. Elaine Vajentic


